
 

 

Thursday 17th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Year 1 Parent Workshop – Friday 15th November 2024 
 

 
On Friday 15th November 2024, Year 1 will be having a Parent Workshop.   
 
We invite you to join us from 9:15am -10:15am or if you prefer 2:00pm – 3:00pm to help your child to make a 
Victorian Wooden Spoon Doll. There is a maximum number of 45 per session.   Please only sign up to one of the 
sessions, with only one adult per child.   
 
We would be very grateful if you could bring along any bits of material, wool, string etc that you have at home, we 
will provide the wooden spoon and other resources for you to use.  We have included pictures along with this letter 
to give you an idea of what we’ll be making.  
 
Don’t worry if you are unable to join us on the day as all of our children will be engaged in this activity.   
 
Children will not be dismissed early from school.  If you attend the afternoon session, you will be asked to wait in the 
Playground until 3.15pm.  
 
Unfortunately, we do not have the facilities to accommodate younger siblings, please can you make alternative 
arrangements for them to be looked after.  If you would like to attend, please could you log on to your child’s 
ParentPay account by Monday 11th November to let us know you will be attending.  This will give us an idea of how 
many numbers to expect and help things to run more smoothly.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 

 


